
LEGAL NOTICE 

CITY OF NORWICH 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

 

At its regular meeting held on September 24, 2024, the City of Norwich Board of Public Utilities Commissioners 

approved the following electric rates and fees. The proposed rates and fees were the subject of a public hearing held on 

August 20, 2024, and were filed with the City Clerk on September 25, 2024. Any appeals from such charges must be 

taken within twenty-one days after such filing.  Rates and fees will become effective for bills rendered on or after 

November 1, 2024. 
 

NORWICH PUBLIC UTILITIES  

ELECTRIC SERVICE RATES 
 

ENERGY EFFICIENCY FUND 

 

A charge will be applied to all billed kWh consumption to recover the costs of investment in renewable energy resources and energy 

efficiency and load reduction initiatives through the NPU Energy Efficiency Fund. This charge will be reviewed and adjusted 

periodically as necessary to meet funding needs, to comply with applicable State of Connecticut legislative requirements, and to 

reflect all applicable taxes. 

 

RATE EFFECTIVE:  NOVEMBER 1, 2024 

 

Electricity Used: All kWh  $0.00533 per kWh 

 

EFFECTIVE: For bills rendered on or after November 1, 2024. 
 


